
	
	
	
	
	
	
BPSD	Announcement	:		January	2017	
	
New	Service	District	Manager,	Dennis	Strand	
	
	The	board	is	pleased	to	introduce	our	new	Service	District	Manager,	Mr.	Dennis	
Strand.		Dennis	has	a	Masters	Degree	in	Public	Health	from	the	Yale	University	
Medical	School	and	has	worked	in	the	medical	and	business	fields	as	Executive	
Director	of	Operations,	with	responsibilities	in	customer	service,	personnel,	and	
financial/budgetary	administration.		He	routinely	handled		$12,000,000	to	
$20,000,000	budgets,	so	we	all	can	have	great	confidence	in	his	
administering	the	service	district's	fund.		Dennis	also	has	extensive	experience	in	
working	with	applicable	State,	Federal	and	municipal	laws	and	regulations,	
which	of	course	is	another	especially	significant	aspect	of	his	career.		
					Dennis	and	his	wife	Peggy	have	recently	moved	to	the	Murphy	area	and	are	
excited	to	contribute	to	our	community.		If	you	get	a	chance,	by	all	means,	drop	
by	and	meet	Dennis.	He	is	not	only	exceptionably	capable	but	very	personable	as	
well,	and	would	delight	in	meeting	all	of	you.	
	
Andrea	Folkertsma	
Chairman,	BPSD	
	
Dennis	Strand	will	begin	working	Tuesday,	Jan17th,	2017	
			Winter	Office	Hours	:	Mon-Thurs		10am	to	3	pm	
	


